

Director of Primary Mathematics

Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in the post of Director of Primary Mathematics. This is an exciting opportunity to join the Bosco Catholic Educaton Trust at an important time of growth and change. Bosco CET has been named as the Diocesan multi-academy trust for Sussex, and whilst at present consists of just two schools, will be welcoming in up to 36 Catholic schools across West Sussex, East Sussex and Brighton & Hove in the near future. This offers a tremendous opportunity for collaboration, innovation and success.

The Director of Primary Mathematics will work alongside myself as CEO, developing leadership and teaching of mathematics across a range of primary schools, initially in West Sussex. In collaboration with other Teaching Schools, we hope to appoint at least one director of Mathematics. Part-time and secondment opportunities will be considered for those for whom it is appropriate and where their employer agrees.

We are seeking an ambitious practitioner committed to excellence. If you want to make a difference, are flexible and motivated by challenge, and willing to continue learning then please apply! Please return the application form with a supporting letter (maximum 2 sides of A4) addressing the following points:

- Why you would like to be Director of Mathematics?
- How your skills, experience and prior impact make you a strong candidate.
- How you would improve outcomes at KS2 within a school.
- Why you would like to work with Bosco CET and what would you bring to our trust?

Closing date 9am 12 March 2018

Strong candidates may be invited to interview before the closing date. If you would like to discuss your application or visit us prior to applying please contact me on 01243 558205 or dcarter@boscocet.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Dave Carter

CEO Bosco CET

"The Bosco Catholic Education Trust is a Christ-centred family of Catholic academies within the Diocese of Arundel and Brighton, working together as one body to provide an outstanding education for all"

Contact Us @

Bosco CET, c/o St Philip Howard Catholic School, Elm Grove South, Barnham, West Sussex, PO22 0EN Telephone: 01243 552055 Email: office@sphcs.co.uk Website: www.boscocet.org.uk





















Our schools:



St Philip Howard Catholic School (SPH), is a 11-18, national teaching school, in Barnham, West Sussex. It is the sponsor academy in Bosco Catholic Education Trust. Graded as 'Outstanding' in all categories in April 2016, outcomes for students at SPH are consistently in the Top 10% in the Country. www.sphcs.co.uk



St Mary's Catholic Primary, situated in the heart of Worthing, West Sussex, is a small but friendly and highly ambitious school, with up to 315 pupils. It is a very special place to work with a strong, supportive and positive community of staff and parents. www.stmarysworthing.org.uk

Contact Us @

Bosco CET, c/o St Philip Howard Catholic School, Elm Grove South, Barnham, West Sussex, PO22 0EN Telephone: 01243 552055 Email: office@sphcs.co.uk Website: www.boscocet.org.uk



















